P.O. Box 1099 - Stevenson, WA 98648
509/427-5484 - Fax 509/427-7984 - port@ PortofSkamania.org
www.PortofSkamania.org

September 19, 2019

Leana Kinley

City of Stevenson
7121 E. Loop Rd
Stevenson, WA 98648

Regarding: Interlocal Agreement — Stevenson Waterfront Park'En’hancements
Dear Leana,

The Port of Skamania would like to officially request an extension to the Interlocal Agreement between
the Port and the City of Stevenson for waterfront enhancements. The Port has been actively working on

- several projects along the Stevenson waterfront including shoreline restoration, trail construction, creation
of a new park at Leavens Point, and other public infrastructure improvements. While these projects are
moving forward they are taking longer than expected. WA State Recreation and Conservation Office has
been working closely with us on the waterfront and they have agreed to extend their ALEA grant until
November 2020 to allow enough time to complete the projects properly. The Port is requesting an
extension of the Waterfront Enhancement Agreement from 12/31/2019 to 12/31/2020 for the same
reason.

Respectfully,

P

Pat Albaugh
Executive Director
Port of Skamania
P.O. Box 1099
Stevenson WA 98648



